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Dear Parent/ Carer,
Information about Praising stars and Parents’ Evening

| hope you have found your son/daughter's Praising Stars report a useful document and that it has
allowed you to feel informed about your son/daughter’s academic progress, effort, behaviour in the
academy and attendance. Alongside this report you will have an opportunity to come in and speak with
your son/ daughter's teachers. Our next parents’ evening is due to take place on the 9th March 2023
between 4pm - 7pm.

This parents’ evening is open to all year groups. Teachers would have opted to see students by ticking on
their Praising Stars 3 report for a particular subject. If a subject has been ticked then your son/daughter
will be required to book a 5 minute appointment with that member of staff. If a subject has not been
ticked, but you wish to book an appointment with that member of staff, you may do so in the same way.
Support staff, teachers and learning managers can help support this process with your son/daughter if
you feel they may struggle to book appointments on their own.

Please find an appointment sheet on the reverse of this letter for you and your son/daughter to make
your appointments. Copies of the appointment sheet are also available in the academy for students to
collect.

Parents’ evening is an excellent opportunity for parents and carers to discuss progress, effort and how
best to support your son or daughter during the next academic year.

If you have any further queries or questions please do not hesitate to email me at:
c.schulze@newbold.outwood.com or contact the Academy.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Schulze
Vice Principal
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Parents’ Evening Appointments — Thursday 9th March 2023

Student Name:

Time Staff name Time Staff name
4:00 5:30
4:05 5:35
4:10 5:40
4:15 5:45
4:20 5:50
4:25 5:55
4:30 6:00
4:35 6:05
4:40 6:10
4:45 6:15
4:50 6:20
4:55 6:25
5:00 6:30
5:05 6:35
5:10 6:40
5:15 6:45
5:20 6:50
5:25 6:55




